Hebert High School Class of 1969 50th Reunion Planning Meeting March 9, 2019

The meeting was called to order by Debra Chillow at 3:15pm. Prayer by Rev. Jerry High.

The minutes were read and accepted.

Treasurer's report - \$975.40. Two class members paid the 50th reunion assessment. No disbursements. Debra reminded us about the reunion dates, the financial assessment, reunion location, types of events and decorations.

Rozetta Kaufman presented information from "Taste and See" in Pt Arthur. The caterer would need to know our decision 2 weeks in advance. "Brownie" Richard reported that Mary Coleman offers 2 entrees with her meal and would need to know our decision 2 weeks in advance.

The fundraising trip to the casino was declined - Motion made by "Brownie" Richard and second by Glenn Williams.

Tshirts - Rozetta Kaufman - is making a Tshirt for the Mass Reunion-price: up to XL \$12.00; XX -\$14 XXX - \$16. Deborah Melonson will have a 50/50 shirt.

Randy Vaughn reported that the banquet program planning is in progress.

The next meeting will be Saturday, April 13th. the May meeting will be May 25th at 3pm and Robert Rideaux's house-6275 Trahan or West Tabernacle. Randy suggested that class funds be used to pay for food.

Some class members shared their memories and hopes for the class.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15pm. Closing Prayer: Rev. Randy Vaughn

Chairman: Debra Chillow CoChairman: Jeanette Mouton

## Class members present:

Deborah Melonson Debra Chillow Fredericka Phillips Marvin Raymond Margie Prejean Rev. Jerry High Wesley Smith Rev. Randy Vaughn Brenda Pitre Leona Thomas Johnnie B. Sells Jeannette Moore "Brownie" Richard Patricial Simpson Gwendolyn Lacy Washington Jackson Rozetta Kaufman Glenn Williams **Bobbie Patterson** Rodney Haynes